School Information / Photo Release

A **school newsletter** is developed and shared each week. A great deal of effort is put into each one as teachers and staff try to share the information that parents need as part of the school family.

Here's what we need from you read the newsletter!
YES! I pledge to partner in my child's education by looking through the school newsletter each week.
Parent Signature
Parents are also asked to consider being a part of a Remind group to receive periodic texts from the school office with important bits of information such as alerts about weather-related school closings. Interested? Share your name and cell number below!
I'm already signed up
Sign me up!
Parent Name & Cell Number/s
Parents may also text @sjls2016 to 81010 . You will receive a welcome message and be asked for your name and then added to the group. Might as well do it right now!
PHOTO RELEASE
Website
I give my permission for my child's photos (taken during school functions) to be published on the church and school website.
I do not wish to have my child's picture on the church/school website.
Newspaper
I give my permission for my child's photos (taken during school functions) to be published in the local newspapers.
I do not wish to have my child's picture in the local newspapers.
Parent Signature
Student(s)

Parent Comments _____

